


April 1, 1994
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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
101 East Gaines Street
Tallahassee FL _132399-0870

Dear Ms. Bayo:

RE: Coal Inventory Adjustments for the Period

L

August 19923 - January 1994
Please accept this letter as notification of our semi-annual
cost inventory adjustments as required by your Staff Advisory
Bulletin No. 3 and amended by Order No. PSC-$3-0442-FQOF-EI.

fcr Plant Crist resulted in an adjustment to
the book balance by 14,231.32 tons amountiug
645.37.

2. The audit for Plant Smith resulted in no adjustment to
the books since the difference of .74% was less than

2]

'S

] lowance established by the Florida Public
Service Commission (ADB 80-3)

esulted in an adjustment

3. The aujit for Plant Scheolz =
res: lance by 2,890.33 tons

to 1ncr sae the book ba
amounting to $127,603.94

Should you have any guestions, please call Richard McMillan,
Manager of General Accounting. at {304)444-6589.

Sincerely,

cCt R. J. McMillan




